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TOWN OF BRECKENRIDGE
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Breckenridge Planning Commission will hold Public Hearing(s)
starting at 5:30 p.m. November 7, 2023, in the Town Hall Council Chambers at 150 Ski Hill Rd.,
Breckenridge, CO. All persons may attend and give testimony on the following item(s):

FINAL HEARINGS:

Romer Residence, 203 Briar Rose Ln., PL-2023-0354: A proposal to remove an existing
modular residential structure and construct a new two-story, single family residence with a 2-car

garage.

If you are a property management company or HOA, please be sure to forward this notice
to your homeowners.

For further information, contact the
Breckenridge Community Development Department at (970) 453-3160.
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